
PATROL/EMERGENCY SERVICES 

COMMITTEE MEETING 

WEDNESDAY March 20TH  2019 

 

Call to Order:   7:02pm 

 

Present:  Brian Garrish,  John Moore,  ,  Tom Drybread,  Mary Stokes 

 

Two Week Patrol Schedule:  Completed 

 

Unfinished Business:  Waiting for LPR to be sent back for replacement.  Brian G. is 

going to get the unit from Tom J. and get it sent in on Sat. 

                                         Brian will be taking overseeing of the LPR 

 

New Business:  Patrick Dinkard has resigned from the Patrol Committee.  It is time 

to renew the contract with the Thurston SD.  John Moore will be doing that. 

                             Other options discussed for more Patrol coverage (because there 

are only 4 of us now) where John talking to Yelm PD about getting some 

                              Off duty officers to patrol.  Will be looking into maybe getting 

private security to do some patrols.  We had only used about $2000 of our last  

                              Year budget.  That leaves us more room to pay for other options.  

Thurston SD is short staffed and we feel that home owners who are paying 

                             For this service should be able to have the security they are 

paying for. 

 

Next Committed Meeting is Wednesday March 3rd, 2019 



 

Meeting adjourned:  8pm 

 


